English 
This term, our writing will be based on the text ‘The Explorers’ by Katherine Rundell. 
We will be continuing to look at sentence structure through Spelling Punctuation And Grammar (SPAG) lessons this term, continuing to work on our understanding and application of word classes and using clauses and phrases effectively in our writing.
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In Geography we will be continuing our study of South America but will be focusing our learning on Brazil. Learning about their environmental regions, key physical and human characteristics, similarities and differences in where we live and it’s major cities.

PSHE
This term our PSHE day will be based on the theme of Anti-Bullying. We will be reviewing our classroom rules, what is bullying? And what to do if you think you’re being bullied.
PE
Acorn PE will be taking our lessons this term. The children will be playing a variety of different sports and working on a range of new and existing skills.

Science
This term our topic will be ‘Materials’. We will be looking at comparing and identifying a range of materials based on their properties, solubility, transparency etc. Developing our understanding of solids, liquids and gases. Demonstrate our understanding of reversible states through different experiments; practicing fair tests. Finally, continuing to explain and report our findings during practical activities.
Computing
This term we will be focusing on E-Safety and our general ICT skills. Demonstrating how to use technology safely and responsibly as well as learning how to use a range of programmes effectively.   

RE
 We will be studying Sikhism during our RE lessons this term, focusing on the key question: ‘Are Sikh stories important today?’ The children will be looking at various stories and explaining what they teach people about how to behave; how some stories can teach Sikhs about what’s important in life and recognize that religious stories can be an important way of expressing belief and meaning.   
Maths
This term we will be continuing to work on the four operations; going over methods for addition, subtraction, multiplication and division within a range of contexts. The children will also be developing their understanding of fractions and decimals – converting fractions and decimals, ordering and comparing mixed and improper fractions, identifying and simplifying fractions as well as using all four operations to solve problems related to fractions. 
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